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- The Monroe Country High School quiz bowl is March 7th.  Lisa 

Radant has her team ready to bring home the title!  
 
 

- On March 5th our Detroit Dollars for Scholars students will be 
on the campus of Detroit Mercy for the annual celebration 
luncheon.  This is a fantastic experience for our students.  In 
addition to hearing outstanding speakers, they have the 
opportunity to spend time with some of the top businessmen 
and women from around the Detroit area.  
 
 

- It’s hard to believe the third quarter is almost already over!  
The end of the quarter coincides with the start of Spring Break 
on March 21st.  

 
- On Thursday March 6th we will have our Class of 2029 

orientation night in the high school cafeteria starting at 5:00 
pm. Current 8th graders and their parents are invited to join 
us to learn about everything they need to know to have a 
successful transition to the high school next fall. 

 
- Dr. Albain has put together a hiring event for our Juniors and 

Seniors.  Our students had the opportunity to interview for 
summer and full-time employment with several local 
companies.  Homrich Construction, Auxilio, Mulch King, and 
MCS Maintenance have open positions and are excited 
about hiring our students.   
 

 
 


